November 2018

Quality Improvement

at



What have we improved?

- To ensure that we make carpet time engaging for all, staff have completed peer observations and worked on ways to improve this time.
- The playroom has been moved around so there is more space for free play and less clutter.
- We are encouraging the children to keep hydrated with scheduled water logs.
- Staff are building confidence, learning from others, and finding areas for development through peer observations.
- The garden was made safer and more tidy with a Big Summer Clear Up!
- Staff are focusing on well-being of both staff and children through questionnaires and a board for areas of development. Time is made in staff meetings to discuss how improvements can be made.
- Regular cooking activities are planned in, with the children involved in making food as well as talking about nutrition and talking about their food preferences.
- Yoga has also been added into our busy timetable to give the children some quiet, mindful time. They have been learning about breathing techniques, being aware of themselves and others, and their own well-being.